
Efforts to encourage IPRC officials to participate in programmes related to RTI 

1. Smt. Renjini B Nair, Senior Administrative Officer and Shri. Jibin Das, Assistant attended 

the training on RTI conducted by Vikram Sarabhai Space Centre (VSSC), 

Thiruvananthapuram on 19.12.2019 and 20.12.2019. 

 

2. Shri. J. Subramonia Pillai, Administrative Officer was nominated to attend the training on 

RTI organized by Satish Dhawan Space Centre, Sriharikota during November, 2021. 

 

3. Shri. S. Anandasivan, Head, Purchase & Stores and Shri. A. Selvam, Administrative 

Officer attended the training on RTI conducted by U.R.Rao Satellite Centre, (URSC) 

Bengaluru on 28.12.2022 and 29.12.2022. 

 

4. Smt. Varde Hiranben Bhagvandas, Senior Administrative Officer and Shri. J. Subramonia 

Pillai, attended the training on RTI conducted by Space Applications Centre (SAC), 

Ahmedabad on 21.12.2023 & 22.12.2023. 

 


